From: Donna Kime

To: Sam Owen
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 5:06:07 PM

I live in Anchorage. I understand that the Eklutna Dam PROVIDES 90% of Anchorage’s drinking water and also
provides electricity to Anchorage. I understand that Chugach Electric has proposed an alternative Plan on how to
provide water to the Eklutna River for returning salmon and to also keep drinking water flowing to Anchorage.
Stick with Chugach Electric’s plan. Keep the dam working. Do not tear it down.
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